
Vision, Mission and Values

Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.

#advitamparamus
#preparationforlife
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Dear Parents,

Please see the following message from Aisha, Younma and the Operation Smile club regarding the
work they have been doing to support the medical team who are a part of Operation Smile. 

"The Belvedere British School Operation Smile club has been working hard to make token bags for the medical volunteers who
will be participating in the local surgical program this November. These bags are a way for us to show our gratitude to the
medical volunteers, and they contain items such as a bracelet, 1 mini Arabian cup, fruit juice, snacks, chocolates and a hand-

written appreciation card made by our club members. At the end of the surgical program, the token bags will be distributed to
the medical volunteers as a small token of our appreciation for their hard work and dedication."
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N a t i o n a l  
R e c y c l i n G

W e e k
Our wonderful school community cares very much about our environment and as part of

our commitment to the protection of it and recycling we have created clubs here in
school dedicated to raising awareness and creating a more sustainable future. 

Kindly note that the sustainability club signed up for a plastic bottle competition.

The idea is to collect as many plastic bottles as possible. Thus, this will also be shared with
teachers, students and parents to be able to achieve the target.

Moreover, kindly note that it was agreed to have a designated area in the bus bay in which
all the plastic bottles could be placed as our sustainability boxes will not be enough.
-Ms. Rena Soufi
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N a t i o n a l  
R e c y c l i n G

W e e k
Tomorrow we acknowledge the end of Recycling Week. Please note that we
encourage staff and students to wear green, brown and yellow for this Friday
showing support to the environment as part of the National Recycling Week.
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Thanks to Mr Achraf our Activities Coordinator
and his amazing team we have taken some

fabulous school trips this term.  Please see some
photos below as highlights from the SeaWorld

trip last week.. Our 7 to 11 students enjoyed their
day exploring all about marine life

@seaworldyasisland



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF
THE PRINCIPAL9 November 2023 EDITION  - 2310

Great KS3 assembly today! Mr. Johnson and 7C
explored Gen Z and social media, while Ms. Iman
rewarded 8C, Mr Achraf’s form class, for their
outstanding behaviour.
-Ms. Netanye Nash
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I am ever thankful for our marvelous team and how that teamwork
manifests itself on a daily basis here in school. Last week it resulted in
a truly remarkable Flag Day. We all know how lucky we are to live in
this fantastic country and relished the opportunity to celebrate that

fact.


